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To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to offer this letter of recommendation for Omni Energy Partners. Over the
past three years, our district has had the privilege of working with them on a significant project
to upgrade key spaces within our school, including the cafeteria, media center, science lab and
the replacement of our outdated HVAC system with new equipment and a state-of-the-art
building automated controls system.

Omni Energy Partners played a pivotal role in transforming these spaces to better meet
the needs of our students and staff. Their team carefully assessed our district’s needs and
developed a comprehensive plan to modernize the cafeteria, media center and science lab,
ensuring that the improvements not only enhanced the functionality of these areas but also
improved the overall experience for students and staff. The remodeling work was completed on
time and with a level of craftsmanship that exceeded our expectations.

In addition to the interior upgrades, Omni Energy Partners successfully replaced our
aging HVAC system with new, high-efficient equipment and advanced building automated
controls. This upgrade has significantly improved the comfort and climate control within our
buildings while also reducing energy consumption. The new system provides greater efficiency
and ease of maintenance, and the building controls allow for more effective management of
energy usage across the district.

Throughout the entire project, Omni Energy Partners was proactive in managing the
work, communicating progress, and ensuring that the project stayed on track. They worked
seamlessly with our staff, and their attention to detail was evident in every phase of the project.

The improvements made have resulted in a more comfortable and energy-efficient
environment for our students and staff, as well as long-term cost savings for the district. I have
no hesitation in recommending Omni Energy Partners to any school district in need of quality
performance contracting services or building renovations as a whole. Their expertise and
dedication to delivering high-quality, sustainable solutions make them an invaluable partner.

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at
618.233.1054 or bhorner@highmountschool.net.

Sincerely,

Qo B 0. Hovnac

Dr. Beth A. Horner
Superintendent



